[edit text in square brackets as appropriate]


[your name] 


[your contact details]
To:  Hon [local member] – Member for [electorate]
CC:  Hon Andrew McNamara – Minister for Sustainability, Climate and Innovation
CC:  Hon Geoff Wilson – Minister for Mines and Energy

RE:  Feedback on “Solar Bonus Scheme”
Dear [local member],
We welcome the government’s recent initiatives and announcements in the area of PV Solar, i.e. the “Solar Homes Program” and the “Solar Bonus Scheme”.  
[edit as appropriate – giving example about what you are doing
We believe PV Solar will play a small but growing role in the portfolio of strategies to greatly reduce the carbon emissions of Queenslanders as well as add value to the electricity grid.  We want to contribute and do our bit and are investing in our homes and are implementing Energy Efficiency measures, installing Solar Hotwater and PV Solar.

edit as appropriate]

In particular, we would like to provide some specific feedback on the Feed in Tariff (FiT) “Solar Bonus Scheme”.  As we understand it and as it stands it will be a good scheme, far better than what we had before, particularly for people with larger than the entry level 1kW PV systems who will be able to export electricity to the grid.  
However we believe there are 12 reasons (attached) holding it back from becoming a great scheme for all households who will purchase a PV system.  

We would ask that the government consider these 12 reasons and cabinet endorse changing the implementation from import-export FiT to a gross generation FiT which would address the concerns outlined.  As the 5200+ expressions of interest for the “Solar Homes Program” in 3 days shows, PV Solar has captured people’s imaginations and getting this related long lasting policy right, can have a positive ongoing impact on a lot of people and the environment.
Regards,

[your name]









